## RECOMMENDATION

TO:

THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

FROM:

THE GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

The Government Operations Committee at their meeting on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>June 14</u>, <u>2016</u> recommended <u>APPROVAL</u> of an Ordinance Amending Chapter 6 of the City of Aurora Code of Ordinances Entitled "Alcoholic Liquor".

VOTE: 3-0

Submitted By

Aderman Scheketa Hart-Burns, Chairman

Alderman Edward Bugg

Alderman Carl Franco

Alderman Rick Mervine, Alternate

Dated the 14th Day of June, 2016